
Dear Parents,  

English follows the same format as last time with a Book BINGO and Writing 

BINGO. For Maths, children will still have 2 weeks of learning to complete from 

the Maths pack which was uploaded with the last set of home learning.  Please 

remember there are also daily lessons available at Oak National Academy and 

BBC Bitesize.  

You will find Transition Activities for Secondary School have been provided. 

Please encourage your child to complete these and talk to you about starting 

Year 7 in September. We would usually be completing activities like this in 

school as well as having visits from the staff from the secondary school. As I do 

not know what transition will look like this year, starting to talk about it at 

home will be extremely beneficial for your child.   

Finally, I have uploaded another Home Learning Menu with lots of topic ideas 

attached for your child to complete (only one page this time as they have the 

transition activities to complete). Please note they do not need to complete 

every task. Please take pictures of your creations and send me them via 

office@stjohntheevangelist.org.uk. 

Hopefully, I will be seeing everyone soon but until then, keep safe and enjoy 

your time together.  

Mrs Henderson   
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